
World Environment Day at the College of Nursing 

The College of Nursing at Hawler Medical University carried out many activities on the 

occasion of the World Environment Day on 16/4/2017.  The Dean of the College, academic 

staff, and students participated in these activities. 

 Dr. Fatiheea F. Hassan 
 Director of Health and Safety Directorate 
Hawler Medical University 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 


